
 

Company Number: 07721594 
Registered Office: The Corbet School 
Eyton Lane, Baschurch, Shropshire. SY4 2AX 
Telephone: 01939 260296  Fax: 01939 262009 
Email: admin@corbet.shropshire.sch.uk 
www.corbetschool.net 

Headteacher Mr P N Adams BSc Pg Dip 

 

 

Tuesday 30th April 2019  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
I hope you all had an excellent Easter Holiday. 
 
I am writing to inform you of a new communication system that will be introduced this term at The 
Corbet School.  Since September we have been reviewing the work of the Pastoral Team and as I 
am sure you can appreciate, with the ever increasing use of social media the work within this team 
is increasing in demand, complexity and volume.  We strive to do our very best for all pupils at the 
school not only with regards to their academic success but also ensuring they are happy, safe and 
behaving in an acceptable manner.  We hope that this addition to our communication system will 
aid our efficiency. 
 
If you wish to contact the school to discuss a pastoral concern, then please do not hesitate to call 
us on the usual number, however if you wish to e-mail us then please can I now direct you to the 
new pastoral email address shown below: 
 

pastoral@corbet.shropshire.sch.uk 
 

The emails will be checked regularly and then passed to the most relevant member of staff to deal 
with the concern; this may be the Form Tutor, Class Teacher or member of the Pastoral Team.  
We will endeavour to get back in touch within 48 hours.  This email will only be for pastoral 
concerns.  If your concern is of a safeguarding nature please call the school on 01939 260296.  If 
you wish to talk about a subject, then please phone in to the school and ask to speak to your 
child’s Subject Teacher or relevant Head of Department, or alternatively, please use the admin 
email address which is: 
 

admin@corbet.shropshire.sch.uk 
 

We thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Millward     
Assistant Head/Pupil Support 
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